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15 January 2016 

 

Dear Mrs Sherratt 

 

Examination of Carlisle District Local Plan 2015-2030: additional question regarding 

monitoring and implementation 

 

I am writing in response to your additional question regarding monitoring and implementation 

posed on the 14th December 2015.  I would like to thank you for sharing the example set by 

Herefordshire Local Plan, in particular their Inspector’s report and main modification MM07, 

together with Appendix 3 and Appendix 5.  We have studied these documents in detail in the light 

of discussions that were held at the Examination, and concur that it would be beneficial to revisit 

the monitoring framework set out in Appendix 2, specifically with regards to setting clearer actions 

to be taken.  We also propose to revisit the supporting text in Chapter 11, which deals with 

monitoring and implementation, and potentially that associated with Policy SP2 and HO1.  It is 

intended to achieve these changes through tabling additional modifications.  

 

Current thoughts are that the following policies in the monitoring framework may need to be 

revisited, in particular with regard to more specific wording for the ‘possible actions’ column, and 

greater clarity in the ‘trigger’ column: 

 

• Spatial Strategy and Strategic Policies SP 2; SP 3; SP 4; 

• Economy Policies EC 1; EC 2;  

• Housing Policies HO 1; HO 2; HO 4; HO 11;  

• Infrastructure Policy IP 3; IP 8 

• Climate Change and Flood Risk Policies CC 2; CC5; 

• Green Infrastructure Policy GI 4. 
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We have not yet embarked upon detailed drafting of the specific revisions required as are mindful 

that some of these may be dependent on any preliminary findings from the current stage of the 

Examination which has not yet concluded. We would therefore welcome a discussion and/or 

clarification about the appropriate timescales for the drafting and submission of these additional 

modifications. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

G Legg 

Investment & Policy Manager 

Economic Development 

 


